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This bill is great for maine medical and I'd like to include that your program that has 
been created in Maine is something that needs to be protected the nj medical program 
is sad and compared to Maine actually upsetting. The medical program in Maine 
helped me get access to medicine that would've bankrupted me in nj along with seeing
the beauty of your state the food the sights the people your medical program should 
be a standard other states use to try to follow because when I found out how great it 
was I wanted to move there but unfortunately I can't. Upon hearing the state 
potentially wants to change this fantastic program made me write this hope it helps. 
Thank you Maine medical ! I hope it stays the way it is and continues to help 
countless people who need access to good clean medicine not funding financial 
holding corporations monetary gains because that's the only thing big cannabis 
companies care a out all the love and care about the plant amd the people goes out the
window I live in nj there is 1 medical facility left in the state they're holding out but 
one of 2 of their locations has gone recreational and probably sooner then later it will 
be gone too. After breakwater medical is gone the only adult use stores offer all the 
same things an other store offers no difference! Nj medical patients can't get quality 
medicine in this state barely anymore. Any adult use store offers dry harsh over priced
medicine that has harmful mold perhaps more then likely isn't helping anyone with 
their ailments. Long story short please keep and protect the Maine medical program 
the lives and well being of so many people depends on it and really makes your state 
stand out in a positive way compared to the vast majority along the east coast. Keep 
Maine medical program the #1 to offer. Thank you I sincerely hope someone hears 
this because I'm not the only one who thinks like this even if they didn't make it 
publicly known. 


